
Lockport  Junior Newsletter 
 
Week 9  October 9 –13, 2023 
 
Pets 

INTRODUCING:  triangle and rectangle 

LANGUAGE: 
 

CONCEPT: 
 
If you had a choice on 
what type of pet you 
could have, what 
would it be?  We will 
ask the children this 
question then graph 
the results.  We will 
also match the pets to 
their homes.   
 
In science, we are 
going to grow a sweet 
potato.  The children 
will get to see over the 
next few months what 
happens to a sweet 
potato when you 
submerge half of it in 
water!  Last week we 
studied the inside of a 
pumpkin.  Ask your 
child what they saw. 

CRAFT AND 
WRITING: 
 
We will do some 
collage work with the 
shapes triangle and 
rectangle.  We will 
have some wonderful 
craft projects 
involving pets that 
include a goldfish.  
Using both shaving 
cream and play 
dough, the children 
will work on 
strengthening the 
fine motor skills!  
We have been 
working very hard 
on holding pencils 
correctly. 
 

PARENT NOTES: 
 
We will be closed on 
Monday, October 9. 
 
Picture day is on 
Monday, October 16 
and Tuesday, October 
17. 
 
The Lockport fire 
department will be 
here on Wednesday, 
October 18, to discuss 
fire safety and 
conduct a fire drill 
with the children. 
 
Sign up for Trunk or 
Treat is by the front 
door if you are 
interested in 
participating. 
 
STAR STUDENT: 
Niam 

Feel free to contact us at: 
 
Lockport.director@bobbienoonans.com 
 
815-838-2855 
 
 
“Like” us on Facebook  
 
“Follow us on Instagram 

Happy October!     
 

Miss Denise and Miss Ruby 


